Elopd's Register of Shipping,

=1, Benchurch Street, .G, 3.

INCLOSURE. 26th May, 1937.

Dear Sirs,
I send herewith for your information a copy of a letter

which has to-day been addressed to Messrs. Nederlandsche Dok-

Maatschapplj N.V., regarding the approval of plans of oiltight

bulkheads, cross bunker and cofferdam bulkheads@ft, centre girder

o

and wash bulkheads, and deep tank and pump room forward of thelr

Yard No. 69. One set of the plans is being sent to you for

R I BN

reference under separate cover.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM.




